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SENT VIA E-MAIL OR STANDARD MAIL 
 
June 14, 2013 
 
TO THE MEMBERS OF THE 2013 SPANISH TRANSLATION COMMITTEE 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 

I am asking those of you whose names appear later in this letter to serve on the 2013 
Spanish Translation Committee of the National Federation of the Blind. An increasing interest in 
the literature of the National Federation of the Blind both from within the United States and from 
other countries has been shown by Spanish-speaking people. We have a number of our 
documents translated into Spanish, but we should make a systematic effort to do even more of it.  
The work of the past has been excellent, and the standard of the National Federation of the Blind 
should be maintained in our future endeavors, which I am quite certain it will be. The committee 
members are: Conchita Hernandez, Chairman (4435 Randolph Street, Lincoln, Nebraska 68510; 
(402) 419-6794; <Conchita.hernandez@nebraska.gov >); Frida Aizenman, Nevada; Alex Castillo, 
Nebraska; Jose Marques, Texas; Carlos Mora, Maryland; Alpidio Rolón, Puerto Rico; Carlos 
Serván, Nebraska; and Monica Villareal; Texas.   
 

Of course, the committee may draft anybody else it thinks is necessary to assist with the 
work of the committee. 
 

Committees of the National Federation of the Blind are ordinarily appointed for one year. 
The term of this committee begins January 1, 2013, and ends December 31, 2013. Those who 
will be appointed to the 2014 committee will be notified at the end of 2013 or early in 2014. 
 

The work of this committee will get our literature in the hands of a group of blind people 
who have not previously been able to read it with ease. Please talk to Conchita Hernandez about 
the committee, and good luck with your work. I look forward to seeing all of you at the national 
convention. 
 
Cordially, 

 
Marc Maurer, President 
NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND 
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